Decision of the Portfolio Holder 
for Environment and Community Safety following a

recommendation from the Traffic & Road Safety Advisory Panel Ref:  PHD 08-2022/23
	Subject:
	Marlborough School Streets Scheme 

	Date of decision:
	5 December 2022
 

	Declaration of interest (if any):

	None

	Key decision

(Yes/No?):

	No

	Urgent/Non Urgent decision?:

	Non-urgent


	Public/Exempt?:
	Public


	Options considered:
	Based on the consultation responses and feedback received to the scheme, it would appear the scheme is not supported and should be removed

	Any other option identified by the Portfolio Holder:
	None

	Decision:


	That the Marlborough School Streets Scheme be deleted. 



	Reasons for Decision:
	The consultation responses and feedback received to the scheme indicated that it was not supported and should be removed


Is the decision subject to call-in? YES

YES
-
The call-in period expires on [12 December 2022] (5.00pm)


The decision can be implemented on [13 December 2022] if not called in.

CALL-IN - this is the process whereby a decision taken by the Cabinet, or a Portfolio Holder may be examined by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee.  The Overview and Scrutiny Committee may recommend that the Executive reconsider the decision.

For further information, please contact, Kenny Uzodike, Senior Democratic and Electoral Services Officer at email: kenny.uzodike@harrow.gov.uk 
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